
Dear Chair Nathanson and Members of the House Committee on Revenue, 

 

I write in support of HB4115.  It is important that Oregon citizens know where and how their tax dollars 

are being invested.  Just as we chose not to invest in tobacco companies when we realized how their 

product was killing citizens, it is important that we understand if our money is supporting fossil fuel 

companies while the well being of our planet is in danger. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Gretchen King, Ph.D. 

Ashland 


